
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Library Board

1 message

Alice Ruby <alice@bbedc.com> Wed, Sep 22, 2021 at 8:01 AM
To: Rebekah Fonkert <dillinghamdaisy@gmail.com>
Cc: Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us>, Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

HI Rebekah:

 

Thanks for your previous service.  I’m so pleased that you are interested in continuing to serve.   I’ll forward this letter of
interest to our Clerk, Lori Goodell, so that she can include it in the next council packet.  

 

Thanks Again

Alice

 

From: Rebekah Fonkert <dillinghamdaisy@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 5:37 PM

To: Alice Ruby <alice@bbedc.com>

Subject: Library Board

 

Hello Mayor Ruby- I am on the DLG Library Board and was on the Bristol Bay Campus seat. I would like to switch to the
at-large seat if at all possible as I no longer work at the Campus.. I was told to email you that I would like to make
this
switch. Thanks so much and let me know if there is anything else I need to do.

 

Take Care-

 

Rebekah Fonkert 

mailto:dillinghamdaisy@gmail.com
mailto:alice@bbedc.com

